Distance Learning Advisory Committee

Minutes

September 8, 2010 - 3:30 p.m.

Stevens Hall, Room 567
Members present: Craig Robertson - Chair, Wanda Bradford, Debbie Chaffin, Lisa Clayton, Sherri Hester, Vicki Hulsey, Natasha Lindsey, Cathy Malone, Janet McMullen, John McGee, Leigh Thompson, B.J. Wilson
Members absent: Larry Adams, Jessica Ezell, Bruce Gordon, Chris Maynard, Katie Motlow, Nicholas Moore, Stephen Putman, Betty Rickard

Guests: Bonnie Coats 
Dr. Robertson called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.
DL Handbook Subcommittee

B.J. Wilson gave a report on the status of the Distance Learning Policy Manual revisions. A draft of the manual is being reviewed by an outside reviewer.  The revised manual will be sent to the full committee for review soon. 
General Education Subcommittee

Dr. Robertson reported that the General Education subcommittee has completed their report.

Help Desk/Tergrity Subcommittee
John McGee reported that ETS will have an Angel help desk form available soon.  Mr. McGee also gave an update on the status of Tegrity and discussed options for replacing it. 
The committee also discussed the possibility of faculty training for those online courses and the best times to have the DL conference. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Thompson 
